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Dear Parents       11
th

 February 2016 

 

Wildlife day – Saturday 27
th

 February  

 

We would love your help to transform the school grounds into a wildlife haven on 

Saturday 27
th

 February from 10 - 1pm.  We need your help with digging, pruning and 

many more tasks.  There will be tea and cakes to keep energy levels up! 

 

We will also be making birdseed cakes with the children.  The day is being led by 

George Beedell, (Harry Y3) and we are grateful to her for her ideas and enthusiasm for 

this project! 

 

Please let the office know if you can make it, by returning the slip below by Monday 

22
nd

 February and what equipment you can bring.  If you are unable to stay for the 

whole morning, please do come along, we are grateful for any time you can give. 

 

We need: 

 

A pond! 

Spades 

Wheelbarrows 

Gloves 

Pruners  

Garden sacks 

 

Any donation of yoghurt pots, bird seed, string, bird feeders, pine cones etc. all 

gratefully received! 

 

Thank you. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

Mrs Paula Fearn 

Head Teacher 

 

……………………………………………………………………………………….. 

Wildlife day – Saturday 27
th

 February 2016  

 

I can help with the wildlife day (print name):………………………………………… 

 

I will be able to help from these times:………………………………… 

 

I can bring the following equipment:………………………………………………….. 


